
Family Furst 
Pet Food Pantry 

CANCELLED
In light of the forecasted wind event, continued

deconstruction of the Tustin Hangar, and in an

abundance of caution, outdoor events, 

including the monthly Pet Food Pantry scheduled for

Saturday, December 9, are cancelled.

IN DIRE NEED OF PET FOOD?

 
Please submit a request via email to

ocacoutreach@occr.ocgov.com by December 16. 

Pet food requests will be filled in the order they are received

and based on the availability of supply. 

The monthly Pet Food Pantry will resume as normal on the 

next scheduled date of Saturday, January 13.


